L EEEEEEEEEEEE——.

From:

Sent: 19 May 2021 13:49

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Club Licence Application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

To whom it may concern

| am writing to voice my objection to the above application.

We currently live on ||| | | | JEEEE hich is very close to the Rugby Club, we moved here with our ]
_ and we felt this was a quiet safe area, _currently safely walk short distances alone

and | feel that she is safe but with a large influx of both people and traffic she will no longer be safe, as she is very
vulnerable.

| am also concerned about the rise in anti social behaviour which could result from large numbers of people
attending these events and leaving late at night under the influence of alcohol. | | | EEEEEEEEE ith work and
my_ alone and knowing that there are large amounts of unknown people around late at night
really makes me nervous for our security.

Currently the cars parked on a normal day around the area of the Rugby club can spill onto our road, but with the
numbers which are planned for such events it will be inconvenient and dangerous. Kings road being the main road
to the club is currently not in the best state with holes and severe dips, what would it be like with such increased

traffic.

Also the increase in traffic in an area where there is so much wild life would be unthinkable, at a time when the
government is working on reducing CO2 emissions to help the environment, surely this would not be acceptable.

Please consider our safety and wellbeing when making you decision

Yours faithfully



